United States Department of the Interior

National Park Service
Lake Clark National Park and Preserve

Admin/HQ Office
240 West 5™ Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99501
Field Office
General Delivery, Port Alsworth, AK 99653

L7617 (AKRO)

Dear Interested Citizen, Agency or Organization:

Enclosed for your information and review is an environmental assessment (EA) in which the
the National Park Service is considering a land exchange in Lake Clark National Park and
Preserve. The Southcentral Foundation owns a 79.98 acre tract located on the southwestern
shore of Lake Clark in the preserve at Sucker Bay and wishes to exchange it for a 4.95-acre
parcel near Silver Salmon Creek between Tuxedni and Chinitna Bays in the park.

The EA was completed in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969, and
the regulations of the Council on Environmental Quality (40 CFR 1508.9).

The comment period for the EA will extend 30 days, beginning January 22 and ending February
21, 2007. Please send written comments to:

Attn: Glen Yankus

National Park Service

240 West 5" Avenue
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
Email: glen_yankus@nps.gov

Those of you with Internet access can post your comments using the Planning, Environment, and
Public Comment (PEPC) program located on the new NPS public comment website at:

http://parkplanning.nps.gov.

If you have any questions about the EA or need additional copies, please call Glen Yankus at
(907) 644-3535.

Thank you for your interest in this project.

[ .

Joel L Hard
Superintendent

Friday, January 19, 2007.max



